
Class 2 
Spring 1 Learning Letter 

April 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you have had a wonderful Easter break. This is a letter for all things related to Class 2, 

including key information about homework and our curriculum. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Lowde 

Day to day routine  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
PE 

Full PE kit must be 
in school for PE in 

the afternoon. 
 

  PE 
Full PE kit must be 
in school for PE in 

the afternoon. 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Homework 
We are continuing to expect that children complete the following homework each week: 

Reading – 5 minutes Daily 

Statutory Spellings (Y2) – 2/3x per week 

Little Wandle Spellings (Y1) – Homework sheet 

TTRS/Numbots – 5 minutes Daily  

This is to ensure that children have a great foundation to their learning and can apply this in 

school. We really appreciate the time taken to support your child at home and can really see the 

difference it makes to your child’s progress. 

As you are all aware we have statutory assessments in Summer 2: 

Year 2 SATs – May 

Year 1 Phonics Screening check 

Below is some additional topic-based homework that can be completed over the half term to 

deepen and extend knowledge that is learnt in school. This needs to be handed in through 

Seesaw or homework book, on Monday 22nd May so that we can show off our amazing home 

learning. 

Take a look at Seesaw to see regular updates 

of our learning. Please feel free to add 

comments and like your child’s work. 

 

Children should bring in water 

bottles daily to keep hydrated 

throughout the  

day. 

 


